
 

 

British Columbia Square and Round Dance Federation 

Annual General Meeting – April 30, 2023 

Sillery Award Committee Report 

 

No nominations were received for the Sillery Award for the year 2023 by the March 31 deadline. 

Merv Meyer of Kamloops (Region 9) has recently retired from the Sillery Award Committee and I have 

thanked him for his service. 

Connie Ritchie of Nanaimo (Region 8) has agreed to fill the vacancy on the committee. 

Norman Cox of Surrey (Region 2) continues as the third member of the Committee. 

 

Alex Wotherspoon 

Chair, Sillery Award Committee 
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